Office of the Electoral Board and General Registrar County of King and Queen 232 Allens Circle, P. O. Box 56 King and Queen Court House, VA 23085

J. Armistead Ransone, Chairman Melissa South, Vice Chairman Martha Edwards Hart, Secretary Diane C. Klausen, General Registrar dklausen@kingandqueenco.net (804) 785-5980

 The EB of K&Q County re-convened on Monday, November 14, 2022, in the K&Q Circuit Court House at 1:00 p.m. to complete the canvass for the November 8, 2022 General Election.

The GR and all EB members were present.

Observers in attendance were Rebecca Rubino, representing the Democratic Party of K&Q County, and William "Bill" Rilee, Chair of the Republican Party of K&Q County.

Meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Chairman J. Armistead Ransone.

- The Electoral Board canvassed the results for qualified ballots received after Tuesday, November 8, 2022. (Post election processing.)
- This concluded the Election Results Review of the Tuesday,
 November 8, 2022 General Election.
- 4. Next regular meeting of the EB of K&Q County is scheduled Tuesday, December 13, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. in the Office of the GR.
- 5. Meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Martha Edwards Hart Secretary